
Sarah Marshall, Rumford, ME.
I feel very strongly that this land should be left to the public for 
access. If the land is leased to a company that will close access, the 
River Valley area will suffer a great loss of public access. As a 
taxpayer and resident of Rumford, I believe this land should remain as an 
area for all to enjoy. 
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